To: Rich Agge
From: Ken Trick
Re: Schout Painting

Rich,

I am a Project Engineer for Pinnacle Foods Group LLC and I am responsible for all capital projects in the
Ilinois facilities. Over the last year I have had Schout Painting complete several projects for me at the
Mattoon, Illinois facility. Each project was completed in a professional manner, on time and on budget.

The Mattoon facility has also been using Schout painting for several years for their painting needs with
excellent results.

Both the Mattoon facility and I would highly recommend Schout Painting for any painting projects.

Thank you,

R Fr

Ken Trick

Project Engineer

Pinnacle Foods Group LLC
217.258.3241



